
From: Nicholas Bergquist
To: Assistance Bill Consultation
Subject: Submission to consultation on the Assistance and Access Bill 2018
Date: Friday, 7 September 2018 8:15:06 AM

Dear Minister

I write to express my utter contempt for this new bill.

This bill imposes a draconian invasion of the Australian peoples privacy and right to free
speech and is an absolute half measure when it comes to tackling actual crime.

Australia is already becoming enough of a nanny state and this is just another reason why
the Australian people have absolutely no faith in this government.

I didn't think in my wildest dreams that the beginnings of an Orwellian government would
be in place but it's happening and you people are pushing it through.

Absolutely disgraceful.

Nicholas Bergquist




